From: S

Sent: 27 March 2014 22:03
To: LDF ConsLltation
Subje ct: Objection - Housing development in GilsteacdEldwick

I would like to submit my objection regarding more houses being built on land at Lane
End Farm, Gilstead and also on the fields down Sheriff Tiane/Tiode Pit Liane, Eldwick and
also further down Sheriff Lane towards the Brosdstones caravan park.

At the moment there is extensive building work and disruption taking place in the only
remaining piece of green land in the Swan estate. This was & much loved green area
which has been lost to yet more houses/apartments.

It iz simply ridiculous to keep building and building on these lowvely green fields. e
just do not hawve the amenities to cope with the additional population that would live
in these areas. The surrounding roads - Warren Lane, Otley Road, Gilstead Lane,
Sheriff Lane are already choked with traffic.

I wish to lodge my ohjection so that these heautiful green fields can he left alone.
Gilstead and Eldwick have had too meny houses built on green fields already! The area
cannot support addiktional residents that will he a further drain on local amenities.
Regards.

Sent from my iPad



